
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, FEBRUARY 4, 2019 

NEWS RELEASE 
City Unveils Refreshed Website 
 

Durango, CO:  The City of Durango has refreshed the DurangoGov.org website. Web users will now 
see a refreshed design and improved navigation. The website refresh brings the City’s website onto 
the latest platform of CivicPlus, the City’s website provider. The refreshed website not only features a 
new design and easier navigation, but also allows users to: 
 

• Sign up for notifications 

• Read current news releases and announcements 

• Review upcoming meetings and events 

• Access agendas and minutes 

• Stream Durango Government Television 

• Submit requests in AskDurango  

• Make online payments 

• Apply for jobs 
 

The Durango Public Library is migrating to the City’s website. Users will continue to access the 
online catalog and databases at www.durangopubliclibrary.org.  All other Library pages, such as 
events, policies, information, and more will be re-directed to their new location on the City website.   
 

The refreshed website features a mobile-responsive design to provide users with ease-of-use on their 
smart phone, tablet and other mobile devices. In addition, accessibility has been improved. 
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